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Cazier - DNR, Tim <tim.cazier@state.co.us>

Re: M-1983-035 TR-04 Follow-up/Adequacy Question 
1 message

Mark Morley <markmorley20@aol.com> Mon, Jul 2, 2018 at 11:58 AM
To: Tim Cazier - DNR <tim.cazier@state.co.us>
Cc: "Davis, Scott" <SDAVIS@schmidtconstr.com>, jmorley3870@aol.com

This was sent out yesterday. Please let me know if you received. 
 
Sent from my iPhone
 
On Jul 2, 2018, at 9:11 AM, Tim Cazier - DNR <tim.cazier@state.co.us> wrote: 
 

Mark,
 
Please sign and scan your letter regarding the haul/access road as we do require a signed letter.
 
Thanks 

 
Tim Cazier, P.E.
Environmental Protection Specialist
 
 
P 303.866.3567 x8169  |  F 303.832.8106  |  C 303.328.5229
1313 Sherman St., Room 215, Denver, CO 80203
tim.cazier@state.co.us  |  www.mining.state.co.us
 
 
On Sat, Jun 30, 2018 at 9:53 PM Mark Morley <markmorley20@aol.com> wrote: 

Tim, thank you for the inquiry regarding the Haul Rd.
If you could please let this email serve as the property owners request to leave the Haul Rd for access in
place for the property owners future use. 
Please except my printed name below as my signature. 
Tim, I will print this off tomorrow and sign and scan to you for your approval on Monday 7-2-2018.
Thank you. (719) 499-4390 
 
Sent from my iPhone
 
On Jun 30, 2018, at 8:33 PM, Davis, Scott <SDAVIS@schmidtconstr.com> wrote: 
 

 
 
Sent from my iPhone
 
Begin forwarded message: 
 

From: "Cazier - DNR, Tim" <tim.cazier@state.co.us> 
Date: June 29, 2018 at 4:11:21 PM MDT 
To: Mark Heifner <mheifner610@gmail.com>, "Davis, Scott"
<sdavis@schmidtconstr.com> 
Subject: M-1983-035 TR-04 Follow-up/Adequacy Question 
 

Mark, Scott,
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My apologies for the last minute email on this TR.  I was going to call Mark,
but I cannot find his phone number in my records.
 
The only question I have with TR request relates to the existing haul road. 
The Division has no concerns over leaving it for future access, but we need
confirmation that is acceptable to the land owner.  If Schmidt Construction
owns the land, please confirm as much.  If not, we need a signed letter from
the landowner stating they wish the road to remain after reclamation..
 
I had been trying to complete my bond estimate and approve the TR today,
but the road issue and some challenges with estimating the bond for certain
unusual tasks (e.g., removal of the pinyons, offsite disposal of the RAP) have
challenged me.  The Division's decision date is Monday (7/2).  If we can get
the landownership/haul road question resolved by then, I'll likely approve on
Monday and have to follow up later with a surety increase (as opposed to the
TR approval letter requiring the additional bond - I'd also like to give you guys
a chance to comment on the bond estimate, given the challenges I've had
with it).
 
Otherwise, we'll need to get a request from you to extend the decision date. 
If you can get back to me Monday morning on the landowner question, we
can work from there.
 
P.s. - Mark can you give me a phone number for questions, thanks. 

 
Tim Cazier, P.E.
Environmental Protection Specialist
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Cazier - DNR, Tim <tim.cazier@state.co.us>

Haul road 
1 message

Mark Morley <markmorley20@aol.com> Mon, Jul 2, 2018 at 4:05 PM
To: Tim Cazier - Dnr <tim.cazier@state.co.us>, Scott Davis <sdavis@schmidtconstr.com>, Jim <jmorley3870@aol.com>

Let's try this again. Thanks Tim. Could you let me know if you received. 
 
 
 
 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
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